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6 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Greetings from Park View Primary School! 
 

A. [All] Learning Festival 2025: Bridging Worlds Through Learning 

 
We are excited to share that our school will be holding our biennial Learning Festival on Thursday, 29 May 2025. 
The theme for this year is “Bridging Worlds Through Learning.” 
 
The Learning Festival is part of our ongoing efforts to nurture curiosity, creativity, and real-world connections in 
learning. 
 
Primary 1 to 5 Students: 
Our students will take part in engaging and hands-on activities at various learning stations from 7.30am to 
10.30am. These activities are designed to encourage exploration across subjects and deepen their love for 
learning in fun and meaningful ways. Please note that school dismissal for P1 to P5 students will be at 
10.30am. 
 
Primary 6 Students: 
Our P6 students will participate in a Learning Journey to Bird Paradise from 7.30am to 1.30pm. This journey is 
specially curated to help them apply classroom knowledge in authentic, real-world contexts. A Parents Gateway 
Consent Form for the P6 Learning Journey will be issued separately. Please note that school dismissal for 
P6 students will be at 1.30pm. 
 
We look forward to this exciting day of discovery and learning for all our students.  
 

B. [All] [P1 to P5] Parent-Teacher-Conferencing (PTC) 

 
The Parent-Teacher-Conferencing (PTC) session via MS Teams for all Primary 1 to 5 parents will take place on 
Friday, 30 May 2025 from 8 am to 4 pm.  
 
The objectives of the PTC are to strengthen the home-school partnership and to provide a platform for you to 

meet up with teachers to discuss the holistic development of your child/ward. 

Registration for the PTC will be done through Parents Gateway and it will open from 10 to 17 May 2025. Please 
make your booking for the PTC slot by Saturday, 17 May 2025, 5pm.  
 

C. [P1 – P2] Co-Payment for 2025 Primary 1 and 2 Speech and Drama Programme 

 
The details of the Co-Payment for the 2025 Primary 1 and 2 Speech and Drama Programme were shared with 

parents on Friday, 25 April 2025, to seek parental consent for the programme. Please refer to the letter for more 

information. If you have not already responded, we would appreciate receiving your reply by today, 6 May 2025.  

 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Jamie Lie 
Principal 


